
 

 

CLOSURE OF CASHIERING SERVICES 

The Board of Inland Revenue (BIR) wishes 

to advise members of the public that on 

Friday 28th September 2018, cashiering 

services will only be available at the 

following offices during the hours indicated 

below: 
  

G o v e r n m e n t  o f  t h e  R e p u b l i c  o f  T r i n i d a d  &  T o b a g o  

M I N I S T R Y  O F  F I N A N C E  

I N L A N D  R E V E N U E  D I V I S I O N  

Vis i t  us  at  www.ird .gov.tt  

All other non-cash services will remain available throughout the work day. 

 

These arrangements have become necessary to facilitate the closing of Accounts for the 

fiscal year ending September 30, 2018. 

 

To avoid long delays you are encouraged to make your payments before the deadline date. 

 

The Board apologises for any inconvenience caused as a result of these measures. 
 

D ISTR IC T  R EV ENUE  OFF IC E S   
  

St. George West, IRD Tower 

Tunapuna 

Chaguanas 

Couva 

San Fernando 

Scarborough, Tobago 

Roxborough, Tobago  
 

Sangre Grande 

Point Fortin 

La Brea 

Siparia 

Mayaro 

Rio Claro 

Princes Town    
 

R E G I O N A L  O F F I C E S   

  

 

  

 IRD Tower, 

Cashiers’ Unit 

8:00a.m to 11:00a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 Tobago 

Cashiers’ Unit 

8:00a.m. to 10:00a.m. 

 

 

 San Fernando 

Cashiers’ Unit 

8.00am  –  10:00 A.M. 

 

 

 

  

8:00 A.M.   

TO           

10:00 A.M. 

 

8:00 A.M.   

TO           

9:00 A.M. 


